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Cash awards will be given to winners of the Kepner Memorial Scholarship 
for excellence in technical writing, an annual competition sponsored by the 
Rochester Chapter of the Society for Technical Communication.  
Department of Communication students who have written exemplary papers 
during the previous calendar year are eligible to compete with other 
Rochester-area college students for the awards. 
 
The deadline for submitting papers and applications is 23 March 2007.  
Papers are submitted by instructors. 
 
For more information, contact Pat Scanlon, pmsgsl@rit.edu. 
  
 


